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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Time for your children to get their aprons on, the Great Crosby Bake Off 
is back! 
 
This year, the Go Givers have chosen to support the Make a Wish 
Foundation, which grants wishes to seriously ill children, and bakes must 
be related to something a child could wish for. This could be real or 
fantasy based. 
 
Children’s entries must be home made and creatively decorated as the 
competition will be judged on appearance as well as taste. Judging will 
take place on the morning of Friday 15th March, so please bring them in 
on the day. 
 
There is no cost to enter the competition. Cakes will be cut and sold later 
in the day. If they wish to enjoy a piece of cake, children should come to 
school on Friday 15th March with a donation which will be collected in 
class.  We are also usually able to sell on the yard after school if you 
would like to buy something to take home when you collect your child. 
 
We can’t wait to see what delights you will come up with this year! 
 
We will post pictures of the winning entries after the event so keep an eye 
on the website! 
 
 
Thank you for your support and enjoy creating your cakes,  
 
The Go Givers and Miss Johnstone 
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